
 

 

 

 

 

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

 LETTER OF DECISION 

 

July 19, 2021 

 

 

Kimley-Horn and Associates 

11 Water Street 

Suite 10290 

Mobile, AL 36602 

 

Re: 5001 Rangeline Crossing Drive 

 (Northwest corner of Halls Mill Road and Rangeline Crossing Drive). 

 Council District 4 

 PUD-001643-2021 

 Kimley-Horn and Associates 

Planned Unit Development approval to amend a previously approved Planned Unit 

Development to allow shared access between multiple building sites in a private street 

subdivision. 

 

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner (s): 

 

At its meeting on July 15, 2021, the Planning Commission considered the above referenced 

Planned Unit Development. 

 

After discussion, the Commission heldover the application to the August 19, 2021, meeting 

at the applicant’s request, to allow more time to obtain written consent of all property 

owners within the PUD. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary 

 

 

By: ________________________________________ 

  Margaret Pappas 

  Deputy Director of Planning and Zoning 

 

  


